FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING

OCTOBER 11, 2022

- We had our triennial AHERA Inspection
- Emergency lighting inspection by the fire inspector will take place within the next month or so
 - head custodians also check out the lighting and replace the batteries as needed
- We have enough custodial supplies to last for the current school year and to open the next school year.
- Water testing for lead will be in 2025. We are waiting for guidance on the acceptable lead levels. We may have to use special filters for the food service area.
- We are working on roof leaks and repairs
 - oThese will be addressed with the capital project scheduled for the summer at the HS.
- We received the first delivery of air conditioners for the project we are doing with the Federal Grant Funds
- The HS cooling tower is shut down for the season. We anticipate some repairs upon starting it up in the spring because of the chemicals used to clean the structure.
- Alternative for the public use bathroom at the HS football field?